
 

 

 

All September INDOOR Activities Cancelled 

 
 

A Message from the Board: 
 
     Can’t believe we are in September. It’s been quite a while since we have all been able to be 

together face to face for a meeting, and unfortunately, it may be a while longer before our regular 

meetings at Hacienda Rec Center can resume.  Even then, we have been informed that there will 

absolutely be restrictions on attendance and length of the meetings we will be able to have.  The 

good news is, we have a few activities that we are planning that can take place outdoors, so we 

can maintain social distancing.   

     Until we see each other again, stay safe and healthy, and check your email for updates on 
upcoming events. 

 

We have appointed a Nominating Committee to search for our new 
slate of officers to be installed in January of 2021. 

Pat Lowe, Joanne Hegarty, and Stephanie Littlefield have agreed 
to take on this task.   

If you’d like to nominate somebody, or volunteer yourself, 
contact one of these ladies, they’d love to hear from you. 

 
 

 
We are sad to hear that Jeri Leeper and her husband, Bill will be moving to Kissimmee as of 
September 25th.  Jeri is a long-time member of the Ladies Club, and her smiling face was 

always a fixture at the meetings.  Jeri asked the we share her new address with all of you and 
said if she is ever back in the area, she promises to give us a call. 

 

Her new address is: 
 

Jeri Leeper 
Merrill Gardens 

4602 Marigold Avenue 
Kissimmee, FL. 34758 

 
 
 

 


